
 

 

June 30, 2020 
 

Indoor and Outdoor Visitation in BC 
 
Dear BC Park Place Residents and Family Members: 
 
Today, the BC Provincial Health Officer, Dr. Bonnie Henry, announced that long-term care 
and assisted living facilities will be permitted to begin easing restrictions around visitation. 
Visits with a single designated visitor will gradually begin to take place across the province. 
For more information on this, click here.  
 
For many residents, this will be the first time in months that they have been able to see 
their loved-ones. We recognize how difficult this has been and have received many phone 
calls from families, asking about these new policies. Our Quality Team is already working to 
determine the best strategies for executing these visits.  
 
As our Health Minister emphasized, we must be calm, prudent, and methodical in our 
approach in order to balance both well-being and safety. Please be patient as we work to 
develop a thoughtful safety plan to accommodate these visits.  
 
A second update will be posted on Thursday July 2, with further details. For general 
inquiries, you can send us an email at COVID-19@parkplaceseniorsliving.com.  
 
Thank you.  
 

http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Professionals-Site/Documents/Long_Term_Care_Assisted_Living_Screening_Visiting_poster.pdf
mailto:COVID-19@parkplaceseniorsliving.com

